metro.net to Publish Annual Listing of 2003 Graduates

(May 22, 2002) Are you graduating from college this year? Is your son or daughter graduating from high school?

If you or a member of your family is graduating from college, vocational school or high school this year, MTA and your coworkers want to know!

metro.net will post a special listing of 2003 graduates who are employees or close family members of employees.

If you would like yourself or your child or grandchild to be recognized on the list, please fill out the form now being distributed to operating divisions and departments.

At MTA Headquarters, forms will be available in the Library, the Employee Center and in the lobby of the cafeteria. The graduation list will be published on June 26, 2003, so be sure to submit your information before June 19.

If you can't find a form and would like to request that one be mailed or faxed to you, please call Bill Heard at 922-7479.

Back to Bulletin Board